
Lawrence General Hospital Trauma Department is 

offering Stop the Bleed classes in November.  

  

November 8th, 12:30—Haverhill Campus, Spurk Building, Rm. C102 

November 15th 12:30—Lawrence Campus, Dimitry Building, Rm. L141 

 

Please Register at the following link: 

https://northernessex.wufoo.com/forms/z14ge0nn09tk84k/ 

 

“Stop the Bleed” is a simple training in bleeding control techniques for 

all individuals in order to be able to  identify life threatening bleeding 

and provide immediate aid until first responders arrive. 

https://northernessex.wufoo.com/forms/z14ge0nn09tk84k/

